
POLICY # 1.15 
EMPLOYEE RECORDS INVESTIGATION 
 
The Eufaula Board of Education believes that it has a responsibility to seek only 
those employees who are qualified in every respect. The Board further believes 
that it should avail itself of means and methods provided by the legislature to 
assist in the selection of employees. Therefore, it is the policy of this Board of 
Education to require a signed release from all prospective employees allowing a 
felony records check to be conducted as authorized by Oklahoma law. The 
records check may be initiated by the School District’s written request, through 
the Superintendent.  
 
If the applicant for employment meets all other criteria for employment in this 
School District, the applicant may be employed on a temporary basis for up to 
ninety (90) days pending receipt of the felony records search results 


